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Check Our Recent Interview  
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA 
The ACLU has filed a legal 
motion to defend the 
Boyertown Area School 
District and its policy which 
allows boys in the girls' 
locker/shower room and vice 
versa.   The boy who brought 
the lawsuit was told just to 
act "natural" when a girl is in 
his locker room changing.  
The principal suggested the 
young man use the nurse's 
office to change or withdraw 
from school and be 
homeschooled! 

The State House 
unanimously passed a bill to 
prohibit someone charged 
with rape, involuntary 
deviate sexual intercourse or 
aggravated indecent assault 
against a child from being 
placed into the Accelerated 
Rehabilitative Disposition 
program. 

An Illinois lawsuit against 
that state's new law 
legalizing video gaming 
terminal legalization may 
impact PA's attempt to do 
the same as HB 1010 is based 
upon the Illinois law. 

New Hope-Solebury School 
District board voted 6-1 to 
pass a "Gender Expansive 
and Transgender Students" 
policy.  It address pronouns, 
school records, facility 
access, school trips, dress 
codes and school activities. 

Governor Tom Wolf has 
proposed merging the 
Departments of Aging, 
Health, Human Services and 
Drug and Alcohol Programs 
to create a new Health and 
Human Services Department. 

News from National Scene 
The Seventh Circuit Court of 
Appeals determined in an 8-3 
ruling that homosexuals are 
protected from employment 
discrimination under federal 
law.  A previous hearing of 
the case in a trial court 
resulted in a finding that Title 
VII of the Civil Rights Act of 
1964 did not prohibit 
discrimination based on 
sexual orientation.  Note:  
The word "sex" is in Title VII, 
not "sexual orientation." 

Putnam County, Florida has 
discovered that 42 ineligible 
voters -- deceased persons, 
convicted felons, or people 
who weren’t registered 
residents of the state -- went 
to the polls. 

Colonel Kristin Goodwin, an 
open lesbian with a "wife" 
and two children, has been 
nominated to be the next 
commandant of the US Air 
Force Academy. 

President Trump has 
nominated State Senator 
Mark Green, a pro-family 
legislator from Tennessee, to 
be the next Secretary of the  
Army.   If confirmed, he will 
be taking over for openly 
homosexual Eric Fanning. 

We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial 
gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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